DECEMBER 2021 Rock PARTY

by Sharon Marburger (photos by Jim & Sharon)

The December Rock Party scheduled to be held at the
Marburgers was cancelled due to the sudden increase in
COVID cases. So, Jim and I held our own private rock party
in our basement rock room. We cut multiple slabs of several
different stones and cut cabochons. Boy! Did we cut
cabochons! Below are pictures of some of what we cut.

An assortment of Mexican agates,
jaspers, Montana agate, tiger eye,
rhodonite, sodalite, palm wood,
other agates.

by Jayne Beer (photos by Jayne)

Unfortunately the grinding party at the Marburgers was
cancelled in December. So Corey and I had our own grinding
party at our shop. Of course, we do that many, many days.
Here are a few pics of playdays at our place.

Jayne’s silver
smithing projects,
Corey’s cabs,
Ja-zeil's first
soldering attempt,
a finished project,
food!, and the line
-up of equipment
at the Cave.

Mexican agates, Montana agates, poppy agate, verascite, citirine
chrysoprase, jaspers, Mexican fire agate, turquoise, rhodochrosite,

sodalite, petrified wood, some unknown specimens






